Dear Sir,

We cordially invite you to attend the Press Conference organised at Merchants
Chamber on 10th Feb 2016 at 3 PM regarding the Job Fair which is to be organised on
1st 2nd and 3rd March at CSJM University Kanpur.

We shall also request you circulate the information RojGaar Mela among your
esteemed Members. The May send their requirements of Man Power to Dr.
Sudhanshu Rai s.rai@csjmuplacement.org as well to us for taking suitable action.

We request our Members to send their Present or future requirement of their need of
MBA, Engineers skilled or semi-skilled Manpower to us at mentioned email-d,
merchantschamberup@gmail.com / info@merchantschamberup.com ,for selecting
proper candidates for you to choose from.
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